Kathy Hunter04:12:32 PM10/13/991



Graciela Etchart on 10/12/99 10:56:46 AM

WE-990473

To:

"Tom Starrs" <kelstar@nwrain.com>

cc:

Jim Russell/WUTC@WUTC, Records Center

Subject: Re: Electric rule-making - net metering rule

Tom.

The meetings of 10/14-15 are stakeholders workshops that are part of the rulemaking process for WAC 480-100 Electric Companies. Among others, Commission staff is suggesting to include a new rule about net metering to reflect RCW 80.60 and the agreements reached with the three IOUs. The draft rule I sent to you and the rest of the net metering group is part of a larger package containing all the rules.

The rulemaking process is open to the public and comments from anybody are welcome all the time as long as the process is open. We have a long list of interested persons, the Commission informs the general public and more information is also included in the Commission's web. We do not expect the commissioners to be present during the workshops.

You are welcome to come and/or to send comments either to the Record Center or to me and I will add your comments to the rulemaking file.

Hope this message answers your questions Graciela